
 

Rye St Antony School Ltd 
Registered in England No.612426 

Registered Office: Pullen’s Lane, Headington Hill, Oxford  OX3 0BY 
Registered Charity No. 309685 

 
 

RYE ST ANTONY 
Pullen’s Lane 

Oxford  OX3 0BY 
 

Telephone: 01865 762802    
Email: enquiries@ryestantony.co.uk 

Website: www.ryestantony.co.uk 

 
 
January 2021 

 

Dear Candidate 

Prep School Teacher, Key Stage 1 

Welcome to Rye!  We are a flourishing school in the heart of Oxford welcoming pupils from Nursery 

through to Sixth Form on one site.  For April 2021 we are looking to recruit a Key Stage 1 Teacher who 

can lead our Reception Class through the final stages of their first year in school before taking on a 

new class in September with any year group within our Pre-Prep.   

We have developed a forward-thinking and dynamic approach to teaching and learning called the Rye 

Way, which builds pupils’ curiosity in learning and skill development.  If you enjoy working closely with 

children, taking on projects and seeing developments in teaching, then this is the role for you.  We are 

looking for someone with confidence to further develop our EYFS provision alongside a committed and 

experienced team of professionals.   

As a school, our approach centres on the individual child and their learning needs so that every child 

is supported and challenged to be the very best version of themselves.  This is not just in the classroom 

but in the wider school community and through the strong enrichment programme that we offer.  We 

are renowned as a school for strong pastoral care and our nurturing approach to pupils. 

If you have energy, love to focus on teaching and learning and seeing children develop a love of 

learning then this is the role for you.  We pride ourselves on school class sizes (under 20) so that strong 

relationships can be built with pupils and their parents. 

We are committed as school to the professional development of all members of our school community 

and there will be much opportunity for you to develop your expertise and knowledge in areas of 

interest. 

If you have any questions or would like an informal discussion about this role, please do get in touch 

with Ellen Phelips, HR Manager, who will organise a time for us to meet on the telephone or online. 

I very much hope to welcome you in person to Rye. 

Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Joanne Croft 
Head 


